

Strategic Planning Input Sessions

Dear Staff and Faculty:

Thank you to all who participated in the first of our four Strategic Planning Input Sessions last week. I am grateful for that group's productive time and energy, and hope that anyone who could not attend on June 8 will be able to participate in one of the remaining three sessions:

Tuesday, June 21, 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Wednesday, August 24, 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.

Thursday, August 25, 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Please click here to RSVP

The Strategic Input Sessions are designed to go deeper in the listening and idea building of last year's Community Day experience, incorporating feedback from faculty and staff as we continue to develop our strategic plan. The valuable reflections and insights you provide during these sessions will help to shape our planning process. Further updates on strategic planning will be shared with the campus community as we begin the fall semester together.

Thank you for your participation, and for your ongoing commitment to North Park.

With gratitude and respect,

Mary K. Surridge President

North Park University · 3225 W Foster Ave, Chicago, IL 60625-4895